
 

                                                                                  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
17th December 2021 

 

Golden Tickets 
 

Reception:  Ella-Rose for fantastic phonics.  
Year 1:   Elsie for excellent phonics. 
Year 2:   Class Closed 
Year 3:   McKenna for great spelling in Read Write Inc. 
Year 4:   Holly for great science work. 
Year 5:   Dylan for a super effort in English. 
Year 6:   Shannon for great PE. 
 

 

Headteacher Awards 
 

Reception Class: All the children made a fantastic effort with their letters to Santa. Rosie and Ethan 
particularly stood out with their independence and imagination. 
Koa, Memphis, Bali and Evie really grasped our number bonds to 5 work this week! 
Great work!  

 
Year 1: Ellis for great ideas and contributing to discussions in shared reading.  George for 

fantastic work in maths this week. 
 
Year 2: Josie P for an excellent plan for her recount in English.  Chase for his amazing 

progression in his maths arithmetic paper. 
 
Year 3: Headteacher's award to Jake and Rosie for last week. We had a Science Super Learning 

Day and Jake was an amazing scientist! He asked and answered many scientific 
questions relating to classification, durability and permeability of rocks. Well done 
Jake! On the same day, Rosie produced a lovely piece of writing on the journey of a 
pebble; how it is formed, the journey it takes and what it encounters along the way. 
Great writing Rosie! Keep it up! 

 
Year 4: All of Year 4 worked really hard when completing their Arithmetic tests last week.  We 

have our fingers crossed that we have the highest average in the whole school!  A 
special mention goes to Seren, Ellie and William for making good progress!  Keep up 
the good work everyone. 

 
Year 5: Thomas has worked super hard on his writing this week, and really impressed Miss 

Richards! Well done! 
A big well done - and thank you - to Evie who was extremely conscientious when 
enhancing and editing her English work. 

 
Year 6: An award for Imogen and Harry for improving their spelling, punctuation and grammar 

score compared with their September score.  Great progress! 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Elf on the Shelf 
 

Who has elves in their house?  We’ve had a couple who 
have made it into school over the past few weeks!  
Firstly, Charlotte in Year 4 had an elf sneak into her bag 
and come to school and now William’s elf has wrapped 
his packed lunch up in Christmas paper!! 
 
These elves are very mischievous! 
 
We hope you managed to unwrap your lunch, William! 

 
 
  

 

Tilly’s Diary 

 

This week I have been very helpful at home.  I 

helped Mrs George wrap Christmas presents.  I 

think she wanted me to hold the Sellotape but I 

think it was more help to lay on the wrapping 

paper and hold the present really still!  I am so 

pleased with my helping and I am sure Mrs 

George was too! 

The end of term is here and so I may not see you 

for 2 weeks (although please say hello if you see 

me out for a walk!) 

I am looking forward to a restful few weeks with 

my family. 

Merry Christmas to you all! 

Love Tilly x 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cinema Trip 
 

The cinema was a huge success yesterday!  The children enjoyed the film “Ron’s gone Wrong”.   
 
Roche CP School would like to thank White River Cinema and Roselyn Coaches for their help with our 
last-minute changes.  Your aid is much appreciated by us all! 
 
Unfortunately, there were 3 classes who were unable to go.  We are hoping to organise something for 
these classes in the new year with a kind offer from White River Cinema. 
 
Thank you to the children who attended for their exceptional behaviour and for representing the school 
so well. 

Santa Run 
 

The Santa Run for Cornwall Hospice Care yesterday was a great success.  The children ran their Santa hats off and 
had lots of fun! 
 
Don’t forget, if your child is not at school, they are welcome to do something at home to receive their medal.  
Please email your photos to reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk with what your child has done. 
 
So far, we have had Charlotte in Year 4 who did 100 jumps on a Lo-Lo ball, Rosie in Reception who jumped, 
hopped and skipped, Mylor who scored many goals past his mum and Roxette in Year 2 who timed herself doing 
as many step ups as she could!  Please do join in.  Photos can be sent over the holidays for the new year! 
 

The total on our Just Giving page changes by the hour, but at the present time it is up to £761.  There is still 

time to upload your donation using the link: https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/roche-school3 
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to our Santa Run.  It is truly appreciated by us all. 
 
(Photos on the next page) 

 

 

 

What’s Cooking? 
 

Christmas dinner is cooking! 
 
Thank you to our super lunch ladies for a delicious 
festive Christmas dinner on Wednesday! 
 
If your child was not in on Christmas dinner day and 
you had ordered and paid for the lunch, your £2.30 
will have been refunded. (Please note it may take a 
few days to appear in your Parent Pay account). 
 
Thank you to Mrs Whitford, Ms Wilton and Mrs 
Turner! 
 
 
 

mailto:reception@roche.cornwall.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/roche-school3


Santa Run Photos 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

E-Safety 
 
Sharing information, pictures and videos 
 
It’s harder to stay connected with our friends and family right now, so you may be sharing more images and 
videos of our children online via social media. But before you do, there are some important things to consider.  
Read sharing pictures of your children for info on how to protect your younger, or older child whilst staying 
social.  
 
Using devices like phones and tablets to share pictures and videos can be a fun way for children to have fun and 
stay in touch with friends and family online. It’s really important your child knows what’s ok to share online and 
what they should check with you first. 
Read younger children sharing pictures or videos online for more information on the risks and how to support 
safer sharing.  
 
Personal information is any information that can be used to identify your child. Sharing personal information 
online is easy and sometimes children, like adults, might share more online than they would offline, which can 
be risky.   
Read your child's personal information and how to protect it online for information and advice.   
 

Term Dates 
 

Our last day of the Christmas holidays is today - Friday 17th December.  We 
finish at the normal time of 3.15pm. 
 
We return to school on Tuesday 4th January 2022. 
 
Please remember that even though we come back on a Tuesday, your child’s 
school meals will still need to be ordered on Parent Pay by Sunday 2nd January 
2022. 
 
February half term is Monday 21st February 2022 to Friday 25th February 
2022. 

 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/Sharing-pictures-of-your-children/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/articles/Has-your-child-shared-a-picture-or-video-online-/
https://parentinfo.org/article/your-child-s-personal-information-and-how-to-protect-it-online-primary


 

 

 

 
 


